David Keeney

I am fully in support of this effort to reduce the toxicity of common consumer products in
Washington and wish that you could go farther and completely ban these products for any uses.
Even when chemicals have a primary use that does not have great impacts to individual
Washingtonians, those chemicals are eventually released into the environment where they impact
human and environmental health.

I support this effort as a good first step and hope to see further restrictions on the importation and
use of hazardous chemicals into our state.



